
 

 

       
 

 

              

Present: 

Trustees - Rick Chandler, Chair; Jim Minard, Anne Bickford 

Sexton – Melvin Bowne 

Guest – John Harrington 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:05 PM.   Minutes from April 4th, 2017 were read 

and corrections needed to delete cell phone number and email address of Anne Bickford.  

Minutes approved with those changes. 

 

Old Business:    

• Rick Chandler and Melvin Bowne surveyed a new area for added cemetery lots to 

be sold at Oak Hill Cemetery.    Two lots were marked out to be used by John 

Harrington however paperwork and payment has not been completed yet. 

• Melvin Bowne and Jim Minard will place John Kepper’s headstone on his lot 

Wednesday, May 3rd. 

• Waiting for quote to be submitted for wa0ll at Maplewood Cemetery.  We have 

met with Aaron Whipple and covered our requirements. 

 

New Business: 

• None 

 

The next regular meeting is set for June 6th, 2017 at a new time of 4:00 PM.  Meeting 

adjourned at 4:55 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jim Minard 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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